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A meeting of the Department was held on 21.06.2010 at 12.00 Noon in the Committee Room of 

the Department. 
 
 The following members were present: 
 

1. Prof. B. Mishra (in the Chair) 
2. Prof. S.K. Mishra 
3. Prof. N. Srivastav 
4. Dr. U.K. De 
5. Ms. D. Nongkynrih 
6. Ms. W. Tariang 
7. Dr. (Mrs) V. Pala 
8. Mrs. D Thangkhiew 
9. Dr. S. Umdor 
10. Dr. P.S. Suresh 
11. Dr. B.K. Dutta 

Apology received from Prof. P. Nayak. 

 
At the very outset, the Chairman welcomed all the members present in the meeting. 
 
1. Resolved that the minutes of the meeting of the department held on 17.05.2010 at 2.30 P.M. be 

confirmed. 
2. It was resolved to moderate the sessional test marks (Second & Fourth) Semesters of the 

following courses: 

Second Semester 
 

A. Computer Application in Eco. (1st, 2nd & 3rd test) 
B. Economics of Development (for Repeaters) (1st & 2nd test) 
C. Econometrics I (1st, 2nd & 3rd test) 
D. Techniques of Statistical Analysis (2nd & 3rd test) 
E. Microeconomic Analysis II (2nd & 3rd test) 
F. Economics of Development  (1st & 2nd test) 
G. Macroeconomic Analysis II (2nd & 3rd test) 
H. Budgetary Theory and Practice Microeconomic Analysis II (3rd test) 

Fourth Semester 
 

A. Environmental Economics (2nd test) 
B. Labour Economics (2nd & 3rd test) 
C. Indian Economic Problems and Policy (2nd & 3rd test) 
D. Historical Perspective (2nd & 3rd test) 
E. Financial Economics (2nd & 3rd test) 

 



3. The Chairman placed a letter received from the Director, V.V. Giri National Labour Institute 
(VVGNLI) Noida, UP regarding conducting course on Research Method in Labour Studies for 
North Eastern States from August 2 to 6, 2010. The Head of the Department was entrusted to 
undertake the follow up action for facilitating the successful organization of the said course. 
 

4. Resolved to approve and forward to the Dean, SEMIS a panel of Ph.D examiners in respect of 
Joyeeta Deb, Regn. N. 1038 of 12.05.2006. 
 

5. The Chairman informed the house about the ongoing process of Ph.D admission in the 
department and the department noted the same. 

 
6. Resolved to launch an independent departmental website. Further. It was resolved that the 

departmental website will be launched without any financial burden on the University. 
 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks from the Chair. 
 

 
                Head of the Department 


